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The results of the Early ECV Trial have 

been published – thanks again everyone for your hard work!  Be sure 
to have a look at the July 2003 issue of the American Journal of 
Obstetrics & Gynecology for the paper:  

 
Hutton EK et al for the Early External Cephalic Version Trial Group. External 
cephalic version beginning at 34 weeks' gestation versus 37 weeks' gestation: A 
randomized multicenter trial.  AJOG July 2003; Vol 189 (1) Pages 245-254 
 

For a link to the published abstract, please visit the ECV website. 
 

All of you who collaborated with the Early ECV trial are listed at the end of the journal article in the Appendix.  
You may wish to use the following format to add this publication to your CV:  
Hutton EK, Kaufman K, Hodnett E, Amankwah K, Hewson SA, McKay D, Szalai JP, Hannah ME, for the Early 
External Cephalic Version Trial Group (including [your name] as {your role e.g. site investigator etc}). External 
cephalic version beginning at 34 weeks’ gestation versus 37 weeks’ gestation: A randomized multicentre trial. 
Am J Obstet Gynecol 2003:189:245-54.   
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EECV2 UPDATE  
Just a quick note to let you know that we received word from 
the Canadian Institutes of Health Research that our Early ECV2 
Trial grant application is under continuing review.  We responded 
to the reviewers questions and suggestions July 10, and now 
await their decision.  We hope to have good news for you soon! 

 

  

 
 



  …ON THE MOVE…..  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It’s official – Eileen Hutton has moved and 
is settling in to her new role as Assistant 
Professor at the University of British 
Columbia (UBC).  Her UBC contact 
information is: 

 

 
Dr. Eileen Hutton 
University of British Columbia 
Department of Family Medicine,  
Division of Midwifery 
B-54 - 2194 Health Sciences Mall 
Vancouver, British Columbia 
Canada  V6T 1Z3  
Phone: 604-822-7016 
Fax:      604-822-8030 
e-mail: eileen.hutton@ubc.ca 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

In addition, Jennifer Marsh, EECV2 
research assistant, has accepted a 
research position in Emergency 
Medicine at the Sunnybrook Campus 
and will be leaving. Best of luck 
Jennifer!  
 
For now, if you have any 
administrative questions, please 
contact Eileen directly. 
 


